
Date:  June 21, 2011 
 
To:  Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW  
Olympia, WA 98504-7250  
records@utc.wa.gov 

From:  Chuck Tadlock 

  Complaint Representative 

  WUTC Complaint Docket UW-102014 

Subject: Withdrawal of Complaint – Docket UW-102014 

This letter is to serve as the cover letter notification of the NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF 

COMPLAINT - Docket UW-102014 filed with the Washington State Utilities and Transportation 

Commission by the Complainants.  The Complainants are withdrawing their complaint and will 

discontinue all proceedings regarding this complaint with cause as stated in the attached 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF COMPLAINT and "Addendum A" of the withdrawal notice.  And 

electronic copy of the NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF COMPLAINT - Docket UW-102014 and 

"Addendum A" has been sent via and physical paper copies of the documents have been 

delivered and mailed via the U.S. Postal service as stated in the "Certificate of Service" 

Document also provided. 

 

 

Chuck Tadlock 

Complaint Representative 

WUTC Complaint Docket UW-102014 


